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MEMORANDUM 

 
From: Kristan Verveniotis 

DCDR, 113-04  
  

 
 

To: District Commodore 
District 113 

Subj: DIVISION 04 COMMANDER REPORT – February 2023 
 
Highlights 

1. New Members and Inquiries 
2. Quorums not being met for Flotilla meetings 
3. Spotlight on SO positions 
4. Training in administration practices 

 
Details 

1. Flotillas 41 and 46 are onboarding a total of 4 new members. Inquiries from prospective 
members have also been on the increase.  

2. Three Flotillas (43, 48 and 49) continue to have difficulty holding meetings due to lack of 
a quorum. There are 14-17 members in each Flotilla, but some live remotely and others 
are inactive due to health and/or aging. It is difficult to recruit for these inactive Flotillas. 

3.  “SO Best Practices” and “10-Minute Training Tips” will be offered at each Division 
meeting. These will be provided by the SOs to encourage their participation in the 
meeting and to train and support SO/FSO leadership.  

4. With several newer members in elected office and as administration processes fell off 
during Covid, the DCDR/VCDR/IP-DCDR will offer information at Division meetings to 
support business practices. 

 
Goals –These have several components to help meet them not offered here for brevity sake. 

1. Maintain Division-wide collaboration by supporting Flotilla leaders through… 
2. Increase engagement, and retention by… 
3. Support Recreational Boater Safety and Develop Prevention leadership by… 

 
Challenges – as noted above 
 
Upcoming Events - none 


